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Thursday 21st October 2021 

 Year 3 and 4 Newsletter 

What have we been learning? 
 

Year 3 
This week we have really 
enjoyed our Charanga music 
lessons and writing our Magic 
Box poems in English.  
Have a lovely, well-earned break 
over half term, well done for 
working hard during your first 
term back in Year 3. We’re 
excited to see you all next term 
for our new topic on the Stone 
Age.  
 
Year 4 
Year 4 have had a very exciting 
week; we made our own 
chocolate, using our chosen 
ingredients. These were then 
tasted and evaluated, which was 
a lot of fun and a great way 
to end the first half term. We 
hope you all have a lovely break 
and we look forward to seeing 
you next term.  

 

Celebration Zone 

STARS OF THE WEEK! 

  

 
 

 

 

 

House Points  

Seacole 
1742 

Shakespeare 
1940 

Bannister 
1861 

Pankhurst 
2136 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget… 

Have a great half term! 
School returns on Monday 1st November 2021 

 

Follow our school Twitter 

account for updates and 

challenges to try at home! 

 

 
 

 

@ParsloesSchool 

Writer of the Week 
Elm – Ronnie Oak – Maya 

Maple – Zahira       Beech - Vega 
 

Thought for the week… 
 

Proud to be me! 

Leona 
Elm 

Davina 
Oak 

Helping at Home 

• Read at least 3 times a week and sign reading record. 

• Practise Times Tables daily. 

• Practise spellings. 

• Wear PE kits to school every Tuesday.  

 

Courtnie-Rae 
Maple 

Beau 
Beech 


